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MEETING OF TALLAGHT AREA COMMITTEE (2)

MONDAY 27th JUNE 2005 
QUESTION NO. 7
COOKSTOWN/HOSPITAL LUAS STOP – EXTRA LIGHTING

QUESTION:   Councillor J. Neville

"To ask the Manager to have arranged contact with the R.P.A in relation to the extra provision of lights at the Luas track between the Cookstown stop and the Hospital stop and will the Manager please note that a number of Luas drivers have approached me about their concerns about the lack of adequate lights at this location and their inability to see pedestrians at this location and will the Manager make a statement on the issues raised within this question?" 

REPLY:

Contract is ongoing with the R.P.A. for the past two years concerning the lighting of existing public lighting columns and related safety matters.  To date this has not been resolved to the satisfaction of South Dublin County Council.  The matter will be pursued with the R.P.A.

